
Register online for a ​Parent Portal​ account (you can get this information from the front office at 
your school) 
 
Once you have registered you will receive an email to verify and you must click on that link then 
you can login with your credentials.  
 
Go to:   ​Parent Portal 
 

 
 

 
 
Email Notifications 
Returning Student Registration 
Forms 

https://mailtrack.io/trace/link/91c50e1c90bae570d9614dd43c43d77680666a1b?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmcpsva.powerschool.com%2Fpublic%2Fpw.html&userId=3343593&signature=3f0e826eead0ebd6


 Under ​“Email Notification”​ you can select the information you would like to receive such as 
grades and attendance and then enter an email or emails to have it sent to. Under Frequency 
you can select how often you would like to receive the emails and we recommend choosing to 
receive those weekly. 

 
 

 
  



 

 

 
All paperwork is completed through this portal. To take care of it you will select ​“Returning 
Student Registration”​ on the left and then fill out the information. To get to this information you 
will need to verify the date of birth.  
 
Once you are in you have to go through the information required which includes: 
 
Student, Family, Emergency, Technology Agreements, Code of Conduct, Directory, 
Miscellaneous Consent and then signature. Required fields are marked with a red asterisk.  
 
When that is completed and submitted you must complete other forms and those will be listed 
under the ​“Forms”​ tab. School handbook, MCPS Free and Reduced Lunch application 
acknowledgement, MCPS Health information (this one is essential to complete) are all listed 
here. To complete the health form please have the Dr and Dentist information available.  
 
Once you have completed this you will receive a message that states: Thank you! You have 
completed enrollment for your student. If you have other students you will need to complete the 
forms for each one.  
 
To receive information from ​Google Classroom​ please contact your child's teachers to be 
added to a weekly email.  
 
If you have any questions please contact your school office.  
 
 


